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Monteverdi is a village in val d'Orcia, one of the most beautiful countrysides of Tuscany and
declared a World Cultural Heritage site by UNESCO. This book illustrates the extraordinary work
of restoration and transformation which has been carried out. This charming medieval village
has been saved from its state of abandon and neglect through the care and sensibility by Ilaria
Miani, architect and interior designer, who has returned it to its original lovely appearance and
supported by Michael L. Cioffi, an American lawyer who fell in love with Bella Italia. This love
developed while studying the classics at the University of Notre Dame - from Virgil to Cicero and
up through the great literature, philosophy, science and art of the Renaissance. Ten years ago he
stepped into the village of Castiglioncello del Trinoro in Tuscany. Although the village was
physically dilapidated, he found in her old bones, perched above the rolling fields of Tuscany, the
story of a rich history, culture and land. Seduced by this story and propelled by love, he began to
restore and preserve the village, giving birth to the vision of Monteverdi, now fully realized, as
seen in the pages of this book.

About the AuthorIlaria Miani is a designer with a passion for restoring abandoned architectural
sites such as farmhouses, palaces and villages. Her inspirations are old stones, contemporary
art, art history and renaissance. She always respects the original style of a place while
restructuring it and renovating it. She stays true to the history and soul of a building yet tries to
combine this with new forms and volumes, trying to create a new world that is intuitive and
sophisticated. Bernard Touillon is a photographer always looking for the perfect light. He works
for different international magazines. Cecile Vaiarelli is a fashion journalist, passionate about
Italy, design, art history and traveling.
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Kathryn Klein, “Beautiful Book!. I highly recommend.”

Ebook Library Reader, “Hope to stay there soon.. Nice photos.”

The book by Sam Martin has a rating of  5 out of 4.7. 4 people have provided feedback.
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